
We’ll be Christmas carolling on the evening of Wednesday the 20th of  
December with members of Meltham Brass Band and our very own musical
caretaker, Mr Ron on trombone. We’ll start off at school at 6pm and make our
way to Moorlands Grange to entertain the residents there, and then onto 
the Christmas tree before returning to school. It’s a lovely way to come 
together as a school community for the festive season and 
really get into the Christmas spirit. Song sheets will 
be available on the evening for £1 - we hope you can
make it - watch out for reminders on Parent Hub.

Thank you to all the school community for making
Saturday’s Christmas Fayre a huge success - everything
came together with an amazing raffle, Santa’s grotto, stalls
and games plus our wonderful choir, singing for us at the
start. We counted up the takings yesterday and we’ve
worked out that we made £1163! If you donated a prize,
bought a raffle ticket, came along for a cake and coffee,
helped set up or clear away - we thank you from the bottom
of our hearts! 
Enjoy the rest of the news.
Mrs Barker 

Christmas Fayre Success

NEWSLETTER
Wednesday 6th December 2023

Monday 11th December: 9:15am – Class 1 
Monday 11th December: 10am – Class 2 

Tuesday 12th December: 9:15am – Nursery 
Wednesday 13th December: 9:15am – Class 3 
Wednesday 13th December: 10am – Class 4 
Thursday 14th December: 9:15am – Class 5 

Thursday 14th December: 10am - Class 6

Christmas Carol Concert Dates
The Together Learning Trust are
running an attendance challenge as
we approach Christmas - all stats are
reset and the challenge begins today!
There’ll be prizes for class attendance
and individual pupil attendance
including sweet treats, a prize draw to
win a £50 voucher presented to one
pupil and even a special breakfast /
lunch in January for the class with the
best attendance over the 12 days. The
children are up for the challenge!
. 

12 days of Christmas Attendance

Community Carols with Meltham Brass Band

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


w/c 11th December - Christmas

concerts (see the article above)

Wednesday 20th December -

Christmas dinner and Christmas

jumper day plus the Reindeer Dash

Friday 22nd December - Last day of

term
Tuesday 9th January - Return to

school 

There was lots of merriment at the Christmas
Fayre on Saturday with stalls, games, the

raffle and of course Santa’s Grotto!

The disco was a huge hit with the KS1
children - thank you to FONS for
organising this event, DJ David for
entertaining us all and for staff for
taking time to help out too. We made
£173.23 for our FONS funds!

Autumn Disco

The Reindeer Dash is coming up on
Wednesday 20th December! As
another firm favourite at school -
pupils will be bringing home a sponsor
form to share with friends and family.
All children will be making reindeer
antlers and attempting to
run around the 
playground as 
many times as they can! 

Reindeer Dash

You came, you bought! The book fair was a magnificent hit all last week and at the
fayre - we managed to raise around £700, which means we have around £300 to
spend on books for our classrooms and library! Wow!

Scholastics Book Fair

Dates for
your diary

For more news, check out our website and social media.

Keep in touch

www.nethertonian.co.uk

Tissue Plea!

We’ve run out of
tissues at school - if
you could donate a
box of tissues to us,

we’d really
appreciate it!

http://www.nethertonian.co.uk/

